 CLINICAL BRIDGES

What does Clinical Bridges provide for the patient and referring facility?

We use nurse practitioners to follow patients after their discharge from any acute facility. We partner with skilled facilities, rehabs, and hospitals, home health, ALFs, ILFs, to help them coordinate care and prevent hospital readmissions. We use NP’s to assess, diagnose, treat, educate and prescribe as indicated for 30 days after discharge. They will also help coordinate readmission back to the facility as indicated, and coordinate and share information with the PCP and home health to smooth their transition back to home or the Assisted Living Facility. 

Why consult Clinical Bridges on our discharges?

Not only will our service bring peace of mind to the patient and families, but it will be another tool the discharge or intake coordinator has to help manage their complex and high risk patients.  It will also be a great marketing tool when discussing your facilities plan to prevent readmissions with the corporations, facilities, hospitals, and insurances.  

What kind of patients are ideal for this service?

The ideal patient for our service may have one or more of the following issues:

1) frequent hospitalizations, 2) multiple co-morbidities, 3) new diagnoses or complex medication regimens, 4) history of poor compliance, 5) refusal of recommended services, 6) poor social and/or financial support network, 
7) considered at risk for complications, exacerbations, readmission to the hospital, 8) advanced age or frailty
Can they still have Home Health?And what about their PCP?

Yes, we work in coordination with the home health and the patient’s PCP and specialists and are not intended to replace either.  Because NP’s can diagnose, treat, and prescribe, our service is intended to augment the home healthcare they receive. We encourage follow up with their doctors and provide records to the patient to take to their appointments.  We will call and fax their physicians as needed to coordinate their care.
How is this service paid for?

The service is paid for by Medicare and most insurance plans and would be at no charge to the patient in many cases.  Verification will be done on all referrals prior to scheduling a visit and only patients with the benefit will be seen unless the family requests a visit on a private pay basis.  Part B deductibles and copays do apply just like a physician visit but is covered by most secondary insurances. 
